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HB 2107 is a BAD bill.  NO on HB 2107 

We do not want the OHA extending voter registration in any circumstances.  

Regardless of who wins any election, to have confidence in the outcome, we must 

continue to demand (1) real paper ballots, (2) hand counted in a bipartisan 

transparent process, and (3) citizen voter ID. 

We do not want any funds to be extended to illegal immigrants, including Health Care 

in Oregon and in the USA. 

 


